
 

Posted 10-12-2016 

Water/Sewer Issues 

 

Water Supply: 

The majority of Bainbridge Township residents are supplied water by the way of either 

private well or public well water systems not maintained by the Township. There is 

also a small portion of the Township provided water by the Cleveland water system. 

Please contact them should you have water supply issues at 216-664-3060. 

 

Sanitary Sewers: 

The majority of the Township remains on septic systems which are the responsibility 

of the property owners. The Geauga County Department of Water Resources provides 

sanitary sewer service to a portion of the Township and any problems/emergencies 

should be reported to them by calling 440-279-1970 during regular working hours and 

1-866-286-7292 after hours.  

 

Any further information can be found on their website at www.gcdwr.org  

 

http://www.gcdwr.org/

